
Finnish Icestock Federation 
 
INVITATION TO FINLAND CUP 2015 COMPETITION FOR MEN AND WOMEN  

(Also mixed teams are allowed) 

 
 
Organized by Finnish Icestock Federation 
 
Implemented by Lohja Icestock club by order of Finnish Icestock Federation 
 
Venue Lohja Ice hall (Harju sport centre, address: Runokatu 1,  

08100 Lohja) 
 
Date Saturday 3rd of October 2015 
 
Schedule Registrations (confirmation) from 8:00 a.m.  

Competition will start at 9:00 a.m.                             
 
Entry deadline Registrations must be received by 1st of August 2015  

via e-mail: maritta.niutanen-salminen@nordea.com or by fax 
+358 9 163 87917 

 
Entry fees Entry fee per team: EUR 80,00 

Payment of fees has to be made in cash when registration 
confirmation is done.  

 
Competition manager Helmut Aglassinger 
 
Referees Will be provided by Finnish Icestock Federation 
 
Liability The organiser and implementers shall not make any guarantee or 

accept any liability for any accidents, other damage or 
disadvantages incurred to participants or for the quality of the ice 
surfaces. Registration or participation means full recognition of 
these conditions of entry. 

 
Evaluation According to the International Icestock rules and IFI’s 

International Competition Rules (7th amendment) as well as the 
IFI’s implementation regulations and congress resolutions. 

 
Stocks If required Finnish Icestock Federation will provide stocks. 
 
Facilities Cafeteria services are provided in the ice hall (coffee, tee, 

sandwiches, light lunch etc.).  
 



Prize-giving Prize-giving ceremony will be together with the evening party. 
ceremony Evening party will be held in Restaurant Wanha Vaunu and dinner 

cards will be sold beforehand (price not yet clear). More details 
will follow latest when entry is confirmed. 

 
Accommodation Hotel Lohja offers accommodation as follows: 
 
 Single room 80€ / person night 
 Double or Triple room 52€ / person / night 
 (incl. breakfast, sauna, non-alcoholic minibar, Wi-Fi and VAT) 
 
 In case accommodation is needed, please let us know with the 

entry (latest 1st  of August) how many persons, which kind of 
rooms and for how many nights you require.                               

                               
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Mika Kataja Maritta Niutanen-Salminen 
President of  President of Finnish Icestock Federation 
Lohja Icestock club  Head of Finland Cup 2015 Organisation 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


